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EMERGING KENT LOCAL TRANSPORT PLAN – CONSULTATION RESPONSE 
 

 
Following consideration of the detail of the Kent County Council Local Transport Plan 
consultation and response questionnaire, the Cabinet Member for Transformation and 
Infrastructure resolved that: 
 
(1) the completed response questionnaire  (attached at Annex 1) be submitted to 

Kent County Council by 18 September.  
 

Reasons for decision: 
 
Kent County Council consulted upon their draft Local Transport Plan from 27 June – 
18 September 2023.  
 
They sought feedback on the draft Plan which will help KCC to better understand the 
transport challenges faced in Kent and ensure their ambition for the future of Kent’s 
transport network is focused on the right outcomes and objectives, to make journeys 
better within the county whilst supporting the delivery of net zero by 2050. 
 
The feedback will also help KCC to develop proposals for how and where in Kent 
they should focus on improving transport. 
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This decision will come into force and may then be implemented on the expiry of 5 
working days after publication unless it is called in. 


